
           
 

CITY OF APPLETON 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

PROPOSED COMPREHENSIVE PLAN FUTURE LAND USE MAP AMENDMENT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN a Comprehensive Plan Future Land Use Map amendment request 

has been initiated by the owner, Primrose Retirement Communities, and Corey Sauerwein, 

applicant, pursuant to Wisconsin State Statute 66.1001 and the City of Appleton Comprehensive 

Plan 2010-2030, that will be presented to the Common Council on Wednesday, June 15, 2016, at 

7:00 P.M., in Common Council Chambers, 6th Floor, City Hall, 100 North Appleton Street, for 

the purpose of considering an amendment to the Comprehensive Plan Future Land Use Map for 

the following described real estate: 

 

5715 N. Meade Street (Tax Id #31-6-6100-50), City of Appleton, Outagamie County, 

Wisconsin, from future One and Two-Family Residential use to Multi-Family Residential 

use. 

 

A copy of the proposed amendment to the Comprehensive Plan Future Land Use Map is available 

in the Appleton Community and Economic Development Department or the Office of the City 

Clerk from 8:00 a.m. until 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

 

All interested persons are invited to attend this meeting and will be given an opportunity to be 

heard.  Any questions regarding this matter should be directed to Jeff Towne in the Community 

and Economic Development Department at 920-832-6476. 

 

May 10, 2016 

 

 

       KAMI LYNCH 

                                                                                    City Clerk 
 

 

RUN: May 14, 2016 


